
January 22, 2011 FARC Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President Jennifer, KG4YDC.  She 

welcomed Don, NH7AR.  There were 8 members and 2 guests present.

The minutes from the August 2010 meeting were approved.

Gretchen KE4HGX gave a treasurer’s report.  It was approved as read.

Wes, KS4XQ says both repeaters are doing fine.

OLD BUSINESS:  None

NEW BUSINESS:  Jennifer will contact The March for Babies chair to see if 

we are needed for communications for the walk in April.  It was decided 

that the meeting would be at the Village Inn at 9:00 next month. Don 

passed around a list of equipment he has to donate. Rick Davis N4VDE 

rejoined the club. Wes announced that he and a group of his friends will 

be holding Field Day on his property.  It will NOT be club sponsored, but 

members are invited to attend.

The drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively submitted:

Gretchen KE4HGX,  Secretary/ Treasurer FARC
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